
Hands on Laparoscopic Hysterectomy Workshop  

Date: 16th Oct 2024  

 

Hands on Laparoscopic Hysterectomy Workshop was conducted in 

collaboration with SUHRC and Team Galaxy (Galaxy Hospital) under the 

expert guidance of Dr. Shaliesh Puntambekar. 14 national and 

international delegates participated in retroperitoneal pelvic dissection of 

spaces as a learning for radical hysterectomy. There were 3 international 

delegates from Bulgaria and national delegates from Bangalore, Delhi, 

Panipat, Mumbai & Pune. Hands-on training was also given to young 

Gynecologists' and Residents of dept. of OBGY of SMCW. 11 cases of 

retroperitoneal pelvic space dissection with TLH which was done in 4 

OT's.  

The workshop was extremely well appreciated by the delegates for its 

organization and learning. The delegates also appreciated the infrastructure 

and OT facilities provided by SMCW & SUHRC. Overall the workshop 

was a grand success. 

Some photographs of the event have been attached below. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 


